Thank you to those who responded.
It was RESOLVED THAT the quotation from MS Amlin in the sum of £ 638.55 in respect of annual insurance for 2023/24 for the parish van is accepted.
In favour: Cllrs Clark, Cowley, Kilmurray, Hart, Alexander and Travis
Against:
Abstain:
Many thanks Sophie
Dear Councillors,
We have received a quotation for renewal of the insurance for the parish van – please see attached.
The premium has increased from a total cost of £570.97 last year to £ 638.55. As you will see in the email below, the insurance for last year would have been £645.96 taking the change of vehicle adjustment into account. I have contacted the brokers who arranged the Parish Council insurance for a comparative quote, but unfortunately, they have not been able to provide a quote. You may recall that we undertook a review of the van insurance previously but because the van is essentially classed as an agricultural vehicle, we were unable to secure a better quote.
The current insurance expires on <b>Sunday, 23 April</b> .
In the circumstances, can I please ask councillors to urgently respond to the following email proposal:
THAT the quotation from MS Amlin in the sum of £ 638.55 in respect of annual insurance for 2023/24 for the parish van is accepted.
In favour:
Against:
Abstain:

Attachments: Insurance documentation including quote and invoice for £638.55

PC239 22b) insurance for the parish van

Dear all,